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Battani Creek Slide Update:  

The Emergency Operations Centre (EOC) announces that operations at the Battani Creek debris flow site 
have been temporarily suspended. Work is scheduled to resume in early January, allowing for a planned 
pause during the holiday period. 

During this time, 24-hour on-site security will be maintained to safeguard the area, and geotechnical 
assessments will continue to monitor site stability and ensure safety. 

This will be the final update provided by the EOC until early January, unless emergent issues arise that 
require further communication. 

The EOC extends its gratitude to all agencies, contractors, and responders for their dedication during this 
challenging response effort and to the public for their understanding and support. 

We extend our thoughts to all those affected by this incident. 
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